
THE HOP ON
STOP OFF

David and Eileen Burn recently 
opened their garden to the 

general public, hosting a cream 
tea and a small plant sale. They 
also held a raffle to raise more 
funds with the eventual total 

coming in over an incredible 
£2,500. Having been inspired 

by the kindness of a retired 
Gurkha officer who helped their 
son when he was taken ill many 

years before whilst working as a 
volunteer in the Pokhara region, 

they were delighted to have a 
chance to give something back. 

The Burns’ open garden

Days out are great ways 
to help fundraise for our 

veterans. Arrange a day out to 
bring everyone together to try 

something new, have some fun or 
relax in the peaceful serenity of a 

beautiful garden.
 

OPEN GARDENS

Proud of your manicured lawn, 
trimmed hedges and tamed roses, 

or do you know someone with a 
showstopping garden? Opening a 
garden, or a group of gardens, in 

your local area for an afternoon is 
a lovely way to raise funds. 

ACTIVITY DAYS

Grab your clubs and head to the 

golf course, or why not try your 
hand at clay pigeon shooting? 

Do you have a local sports club 
where you could organise a taster 

session or perhaps even a small 
tournament? Great for getting 
local businesses and groups of 

friends involved. 

QUENCH YOUR THIRST

Host a coffee morning, afternoon 
tea or wine tasting evening. Invite 

a few friends and enjoy a catch-
up!

WHY?

As our pensioners age, and are unable to walk to our 

centres, we need to reach out to visit them in the 

field to provide medical and financial support. Our 

staff like Sushmita, a Rural Health Practitioner from 

our Area Welfare Centre in Rumjatar, use motorbikes 

and other vehicles to deliver aid to our vulnerable 

pensioners. Raising £41 could keep Sushmita’s 

motorbike on the road for a month. 



HOP ON
STOP OFF


